
 
 
 

ATTENTION PISTOL SHOOTERS 
19 August 2017 

 
 Your local Marine Corps Veterans Group along with the Young Marines of 
the Marine Corps League invites you to our “Pistol Match” to be held 19 August 
2017 at the Camp Bonnyman Pistol Range located at the “Seymour Air Park” @ 
1010 Boling Road, Seymour, TN. There will be two Matches on this date (1) Center 
Fire - 9mm and above and (2) Rim Fire match 22cal only. A total of 45 rounds per 
match, fired in the following order: 5 spotter rounds, 10 rounds rapid fire and 10 
rounds slow fire from the 7 yard line, 10 rounds slow fire from the 15 yard line and 
10 rounds slow fire from the 25 yard line. The cost of each match is $20.00 and 
there will be food served after the match. This is a fine range operated by the 
Young Marine Unit, you’ll shoot from one position, the Young Marines will then 
move your targets and will score them (with adult supervision) for the record. Also 
benches are provided at each firing point so you will not need to holster for your 
weapon after each string of fire. 
 

REGISTRATION 
 Registration begins at 0900 (You must be 21 years of age to fire) as soon as 
the first relay gets assigned targets and attends a safety brief the shooting will 
begin. To help with the meal count, please email Jim Williams at 
bigjimusmc69@gmail.com to get your name on our list. 
 

AWARDS 
 Awards will be given for the Top Gun of each match; additionally the Center 
Fire Match will receive 1st, 2nd and 3rd place medals. 
 
 This match is open for anyone who desires to shoot (You must be 21 years 
of age to fire!) and have basic shooters knowledge. This is a safe NRA approved 
range, with NRA qualified safety officers. 
 
 

We ask you to come out 
Enjoy a morning of shooting 



Support our Young Marines 
 

Through Larry and Kathy Winters the Young 
Marines work with the Youth of today, teaching 

respect, honor and commitment. The Young 
Marines travel to different places including Military 
bases teaching these young men and women how 

to make it in todays changing world, the Young 
Marines encourage self confidence, personal 

responsibility and pride in themselves.  
Larry Winters built this range we will be firing on 

for his Young Marines to shoot air rifles in 
competition with other units. It was built to NRA 

standards, which means it is perfect for shooting 
our matches. When we were looking for a place to 

hold our matches Larry said we could use the 
Young Marines Range and once I looked at this 
range I knew we had found the perfect place to 

shoot. Now to why the price of the Match is 20.00 
dollars, half of the entry fee goes back to the 

Young Marines so in our way we are supporting 
these fine young Men and Women and investing in 
our future. This is why I encourage everyone who 

likes to shoot no matter how well you shoot to 
come out to our Matches and SUPPORT THE LT. 
ALEXANDER BONNYMAN DET. OF THE YOUNG 

MARINES. James M. Williams  


